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Second Quarter 2019 Updates 

 

Board Members and Officers 

Seth Polen/President 

Eric Ortiz/Vice President 

Joseph Lepore/Treasurer 

Hank Shaffer/Secretary 

Jeff Eller Meyers 

  
Marco LiMandri, Executive Director mentioned at the previous Board 

Meeting in December that in light of the limited Lincoln Heights Industrial 

Annual budget and the personnel turnover with New City Public Spaces. 

That we should consider private companies that can provide a truck, trash 

pick-up and personnel to paint out graffiti, sweep sidewalks and empty 

trash. We have not received any bid proposals.  
The Board will be meeting in July to discuss the future of the BID. The BID 

will be expiring in 2020 and the Board must decide if they will renew the 

District. Under the Property Business Improvement District law, in order to 

renew the District we will need to receive over 50% percent in support. The 

Board will need to decide if they have funds to pay for the reformation of 

the District and if they have the property owner support. 

 

Second quarter financials are now available for review, please contact us at 

888-356-2726. 

 

Next Board Meeting has been scheduled for Tuesday, July 23, 2019 at 

10:00 am at Ortiz Bros. Moving and Storage  141 West Avenue 34, Los 

Angeles CA 

 

 

 


